
President’s Letter 

Kingston Historical Society 

October 2015: addendum 

Dear Member, 
 Because of your President’s ability to count 

to three, the wrong date was given for the October 

meeting. It will be on the 21st, as it was already 

planned to be. Thank you to all eagle eyes who 

noted the error.  

Peter Gower, President 

 

 Upcoming events 
 October 21st: in the Frontenac Room of 

the Seniors Centre, 56 Francis Street; 7.30;  Jean 

Baxter will talk on “The Education of a leader: 

Joseph Brant and the school that became Dart-

mouth College.” 

 November 4th:  in Currie Hall, Royal Mili-

tary College; 7.30; Jonathan Moore, Senior Under-

water Archaeologist, Parks Canada Agency will 

talk on “The Wreck of Sir John Franklin's HMS 

Erebus: Discovery, Exploration and Archaeologi-

cal Study”. The cost will be $20 and will include a 

free 2016 membership to the Marine Museum. 

You can meet  Jonathan Moore at the cash bar 

reception that will follow at the Senior Officers 

Mess. To reserve your space, call the Marine Mu-

seum at 613-542-2261, or pass by the Museum 

during business hours.  Currie Hall is fully accessi-

ble.  

 November 18th: in the Seniors Centre: 

Paul Fritz will talk on “Collecting Sir John A mem-

orabilia.” 

 

 

 

Questions 

 
Warren Seale (warrenseale@hotmail.com) is re-

searching John C Fox who built pianos in King-

ston. He is hoping to find any existing photo-

graphs, sketches or portraits of Mr. Fox and/or evi-

dence of his wife and child PRIOR to his death in 

January 1868; and attain customs/immigration doc-

umentation regarding the transport of his body 

from Kingston to Cape Vincent in January 1868. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 21st.   

Peter Gower 
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Sponsors  

Please support the Society’s sponsors: 

Cataraqui Cemetery 

Pan Chancho 

Novel Idea 

Marc. F Raymond, Opticians 

Cooke’s Fine Foods and Coffee 

James Reid Funeral Home 

WTC Communications 

Homestead 

Shop the Hound 
And if you want to become a sponsor, please contact us. 

  

  


